
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 
Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 
 
Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner.    Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 
 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  
Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  
Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  
Newsletter. Contact Maria Hansen.  
Sunday Space. Contact Lorraine Perry.   
Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis.   

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com 

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors 
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the 
Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  
Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  
Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 
Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  
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We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 
15 days until Christmas Day15 days until Christmas Day15 days until Christmas Day15 days until Christmas Day    



DATE MESSAGE Lectionary  
Reading 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

10th Dec David Baker Ann T Robyn Inglis Jan P 

**17th Dec Pastor Dan Don G Paul Inglis Lois and Don 

24th Dec Pastor Dan Maria  Carolyn  Mark and Maria 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 

Lectionary readings:   
Dec 10: Matthew 5: 13-16 Salt and Light 
Dec 17: Isaiah 61: 1-4, 8-11, Psalm 126 or Luke 1: 46b-55, 1 Thessalonians 5: 16-24, John 1: 6-8, 19-28 
 
 
Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays)  mainly music  School Holidays 
 
WEDNESDAY 7pm     Christmas Eve CHOIR practice   
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7.30pm     Tempo Band Practice  See Ian 
 
Friday 10am      Conversation Club Resumes in January 2018 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays)  Sunday Space Resumes in February 2018 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster: W/E 16th Dec ANNIE, W/E 23rd Dec MIKE 

 
Please continue to contact Dan and Carolyn if you would like them to check on any of our 
Church family that you may be concerned about. 
 
Christmas Carols in Dayboro   
Please keep Saturday December 16 free as this is the date we sing Carols around Dayboro.  
We start at the Catholic Church move down to the school, Dayboro church, then on to the     
Anglican Church.  We stop again to serenade the crowd at the hotel, onto Lions Park and finish 
at the Uniting Church.  We can then quench our thirst and enjoy a free sausage sizzle or three! 
The louder the   better!!  We even have a Pipe Band to help us along at DUCA! 
 
Happy Birthday to Peter Meyers today and Don Gemmell and Poppy Vosper on Saturday   
December 16th. 
 

Our 11th Christmas Hamper Project 

Thanks for the many offers of assistance with packing from 9am on 20th December and as drivers 
taking the hampers to some surprised people!  We still need more help. Keep those food and gift 
items coming in and placed under the tree.  Money gifts are very welcome.  We have support from 
ME Real Estate, Dayboro Butchery, Dayboro Lions, Dayboro Medical Centre, Dayboro Sheriff’s 
Fund, Dayboro Districts Progress Association and Dayboro Combined Churches and many individu-
als.  Help us to demonstrate our love for our neighbours who may have had a tough year.  
CHURCH MARKET STALL The stall continues to be a wonderful way for the Church to meet with 
the Dayboro Community.  Please keep in mind, if you would like to contribute to the Market Day but 
don’t really want to do any cooking etc, you could donate ingredients: SR Flour, Plain Flour, Sugar, 
Vinegar, Brown Sugar, Dates, Sultanas and GF ingredients. All these things would be a great help.  
Just see Ann, Maria, Liz or Lois. Next Market Day is the 1st Sunday in February 2018. 
 
Please remember the Christmas Bowl Appeal.  Within the Church family, lets for go giving      
Christmas Cards this year and put the money towards those less fortunate. There are lots of     
charities out there who would be happy with a couple of extra dollars this Christmas.  
 
COMMUNION SUNDAY  
Starting 2018, Communion Sunday will be the 4th Sunday of the month. 
December 2017 Communion Sunday will be 17th Dec.  
 
CHRISTMAS WORSHIP AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 
 
SUNDAY 24th—NO MORNING SERVICE 
SUNDAY 24th—Christmas Eve-7pm Supper 7.30pm Candle light service 
MONDAY 25th CHRISTMAS DAY—8.30am Service  
 
DAYBORO CELEBRATES 150 YEARS 1867-2017 
Thank you all for joining us today for a rare event, a mixture of the sacred and    
secular-a cross section of our community celebrating something we all share.  Thank 
you also to our government  representatives for coming and acknowledging     
Dayboro’s 150 years.  Thank you to Dayboro Lions, Dayboro Historical Society and 
Dayboro District Progress Association for co-sponsoring this event with Dayboro 
Uniting Church. 


